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Premier Technical Services Group Ltd (PTSG) is delighted to announce that CEO Paul Teasdale is on the
shortlist for Top 50 City Region Leader: Leeds in the 2022 Northern Leadership Awards. 

The shortlist was revealed today, and includes representatives from 50 companies selected by the judges
for their outstanding qualities. The awards celebrate the people and organisations across the North who
are role models for their teams and raise the bar for their competitors. 

The winners will show the qualities of extraordinary leadership and be able to demonstrate the positive
impact this has had. 

Shelina Begum and Ben Ormsby, North West and Yorkshire editors at TheBusinessDesk.com, said: “It was
a fantastic judging session discussing the plethora of fine entries we received. 

“The quality of the submissions showed the strength of leadership we have in our organisations across the
North and many had a real focus on both the green agenda and on mental wellbeing – a theme continued
from the 2021 event where empathetic leadership was key in many of the winners submissions. 

“Congratulations to everyone who has made the 2022 shortlist and we look forward to celebrating their
achievements at the awards dinner in May.” 

Paul Teasdale has been successful in numerous local awards, and collected the Fast Growth Business
award at the 10th annual Yorkshire Business Masters Awards in 2020. Earlier in the same year Mr Teasdale
collected the award for ‘Small and mid-cap company of the year’ in the 12th Broadwalk Services Awards
for outstanding performances in the broadly defined business services sectors. 
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